
Greetings Cheyenne River BIE Schools- 20302 School District, 

Thank you for completing the Career and Technical Education Program Approval process.  We 
appreciate your commitment to providing quality career and technical education to students in your 
district.   

The following Career Cluster programs have been approved to access Perkins funding for the 2023-
2024 school year as of May 1st, 2023:  

Ag, Food and Natural Resources 
Architecture & Construction 
Business, Management & Administration 
Education & Training 
Manufacturing 
Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics

Special Notes: 

CTE program courses provided via partnerships, cooperative agreements, dual credit courses or 
approved course providers outside of yr district are not eligible to access Perkins funding.  The entity 
providing the course may utilize Perkins funding if eligible.  Your district may provide access to 
additional Career Cluster programs not listed above via multi-districts, the SD Center for Virtual 
Education, or district partnerships.   

Programs noted as pending teacher hire are not eligible to request items from Perkins until the teacher 
has been hired and the program’s status has been updated.  Please request a new program approval 
letter from the CTE office if this applies to your situation.  

Please include this document in the Perkins grant application to be submitted through the Grants 
Management System. 


